

## Reception to Year 1 Transition Meeting

Thursday 16th July 2015 - 6pm

Excalibur School Hall

Dear Parents,

As your child nears the end of their first year in school, we would like to celebrate their learning in Reception and prepare you for the changes that will happen as they move into Year 1.

We have prepared a brief meeting to explain how some systems differ as the children move into Key Stage 1 — and how many things remain consistent too!

This is a meeting just for parents, as the children are prepared for their 'move up' during school time. We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ling, Mrs Rogers & Miss Robinson